
 

Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant (JAG) Program 
 

Summary:  The Edward Byrne Memorial JAG Program, allows states, tribes, and local 
governments to support a broad range of activities to prevent and control crime 
based on their own local needs and conditions. JAG funds may be used for hiring, 
training, and employing law enforcement officers and support personnel; for 
overtime pay of personnel; or for any equipment or technology that improves 
law enforcement functions. 

Agency:  Ohio Department of Public Safety, Office of Criminal Justice Services      

Eligibility:  All projects must have an organization that will serve as the fiduciary agent and 
assume overall responsibility for the grant. Eligible entities include any unit of 
government such as townships, villages, cities, counties, park districts, and joint 
recreation districts, along with state agencies and state-supported universities.  

Funding: In 2018, it is anticipated that the maximum award amount will be $20,000. 

Cost Match: In 2018, it is anticipated that a 10% cash match will be required for all projects.  

Deadline: Applications will open on May 1st, 2018 and close on May 31st, 2018  

 
 
 

MAIN$PRING SPOTLIGHT 
Funding Areas for the Edward Byrne Memorial JAG Program 

 

 

• Multi-Jurisdictional Drug Task Forces 
• Law Enforcement 
• Crime Prevention Programs 
• Adult and Juvenile Corrections, Community Corrections, and Reentry Programs  
• Courts, Defense, Prosecution, and Victims Services Programs 
• Cross-Agency and Cross-System Collaboration and Training Programs  

 
NOPEC encourages its members to consider this opportunity and share it with eligible entities 
within their communities.  Interested parties should contact Norma Fox Horwitz at 
nfhorwitz@nopec.org.  NOPEC’s resource development professionals will advise prospective 
applicants on the next steps.   
 

Stay tuned for our next edition of the Funding Main$pring in May! 
 
 
 
 
 

As your trusted energy advisor, NOPEC presents the Funding Main$pring.  
Each month, NOPEC members will find the latest funding opportunities to 
help enhance their communities and improve their bottom lines. April 2018 

 

http://www.ocjs.ohio.gov/JAG.stm
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